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The Registry strives to process documents within 48 hours. However, due to a significant surge in 
filings with the Federal Court, processing times have increased. 

At this time, delays can be up to four weeks, particularly for immigration-related documents, which 
account for most of the extraordinary increase in filings with the Court.  

Despite these challenges, the Registry remains committed to processing documents as quickly as 
possible and continues to explore solutions to improve turnaround times. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through this high volume. 


